
Pupil Premium Funding 2017/2018 

For the academic year 2017/2018 the school receives £10,400 in pupil premium funding. 

This money is for the purpose of narrowing the attainment gap between disadvantaged 

pupils and their peers, ensuring that all pupils have the best possible learning experience, 

irrespective of personal circumstances and socio-economic background. 

The table below sets out the plans the school have drawn up to spend this money, as well as 

the intended impact. 

  

Action Funding allocation Intended Impact 

Purchase of additional teaching 
assistant hours to support 
targeted pupils in order to raise 
standards in key literacy and 
numeracy skills. 

£2,500 
(24% of allocation) 

Those pupils who are in receipt of 
pupil premium funding will make 
accelerated progress in Maths and 
English as a result of this additional 
support. This will be measurable 
through end of year assessment 
data though progress will also be 
check throughout the course of the 
year. 

School will fund the annual 
residential trip to PGL for those 
pupils in Year 5 and Year 6 who 
are entitled to pupil premium 
funding. 

£360 
(3% of allocation) 

Identified pupils will be able to 
access the same broad enrichment 
curriculum as their non-
disadvantaged peers.  This will 
enable those pupils to develop skills 
of risk taking, perseverance and 
wider social interaction that would 
otherwise not be available to them 
were it not for the pupil premium. 

School will fund additional 
teaching hours to ensure that 
pupils entitled to the pupil 
premium are taught in very 
small, targeted groups, allowing 
them to make the maximum 
possible progress in literacy and 
mathematics. 

£7540 
(72.5% of 
allocation) 

Pupils entitled to pupil premium 
funding will narrow the attainment 
gap between themselves and their 
non-disadvantaged peers in Maths 
and English, thus positioning them 
to begin secondary education on 
the best possible footing. 

 


